
Wednesday 13th November 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4,5,6 Class Trip - Wednesday 20th November 2024

As part of our curriculum, the children are currently looking at the topic: Victorian Visions. To enhance our learning, we’ve 
arranged a trip to Gressenhall Farm & Workhouse. This will include the children being part of a Victorian school lesson, 
finding out what life was like in the workhouse and lending a hand in a Victorian kitchen and washhouse. We will be 
attending alongside Freethorpe’s UKS2 classes.

Details of the day are as follows:

Yours sincerely,
Shefa Roberts Mr Loftus
Acting Head of School Adder Class Teacher

Consent Please provide consent via School Money.

Departure We will be leaving school promptly at 9am. Please ensure your child is at school for 8:45 am.

Food Please provide your child with a healthy snack to eat.

There will be no hot lunch option on the day. Please send your child in with a packed lunch from 
home (normal packed lunch guidelines will apply) OR book a packed lunch from the menu on 
School Money. Please also bring a water bottle from home.

NB: Please send your child with their lunch in a disposable bag to ensure children don’t have to 
carry lunch boxes. 

Dress Code School Uniform or Victorian dress ideas. 
Outerwear should be provided for the weather conditions e.g, fleece, waterproofs and suitable 
walking shoes (no crocs or sandals as we will be doing quite a bit of walking)

Return We will return before the end of the school day so pick up will be as normal.

Cost £12.50 for each child.
This includes entry, transport and activities.  This can be paid via School Money


